

The Motorcycle Action Group Fighting for Riders Rights

December 2014

AGM

Weston & North Somerset MAG held an AGM in November at which both Deb Rose and Keith Hillier both stood down from their respective posts for a well earned rest.



So we had to elect a new Rep to take us onwards and Mark Hamlin stepped up to the Mark.



The Treasurers role has been taken on by Barry Bagwell, the other officers are:

The Troll, political officer, webmaster and Editor of the Newsletter:

Barry is also the Secretary;

Council Liaison is Bill Harding;

And officers without portfolio are Nigel Perry and John Bennett.

You'll all be glad to know we are continuing on with the GWR Rally and a committee has been elected to organise the rally, which will be taking place over the weekend of 11-13 September 2015.

Also at the AGM a decision was taken on which of the three venues we have tried out over the last year would be most appropriate.

So! As of December 3rd 2014 we will now be meeting at the Burrington Inn, Burrington Coombe, BS40 7AT.



December Meetings

Our last meeting this year will be on the 17th December 2014, as I suspect you all will be far too busy last minute Christmas shopping to want to come to a meeting on Christmas Eve? And you all will be all at parties to celebrate the New Year on New Year's Eve.

So our meetings will resume on the 7th January 2015, so have a very Merry Christmas and hopefully a great new year.



Dec/Jan Events:

3 Burrington Inn 8:30pm

10 Burrington Inn 8:30pm

17 Burrington Inn 8:30pm

7 Burrington Inn 8:30pm

The Motorcycle Action Group accepts no responsibility for the content of this publication and the views expressed are not necessarily those of the Editor or MAG.

A Demented Troll Publication